
 
 

To: Pamela Cole, Case Manager   

 

From:  Greg Hadley, Assistant Chief- Operations   

 

Date:  April 19, 2018  

 

Subject:  Annexation ANXC-724, 1338 & 1340 Wallace Road NW-97304 

 

 

Background: 

 

Per your request for comments related to the above-referenced annexation, the Salem Fire 

Department offers the following comments: 

 

 

Findings: 

 

The Salem Fire Department estimates response times to the 1300 block of Wallace Road NW 

to be 1 minutes 54 seconds from time of dispatch.  Primary fire protection and emergency 

medical services would be Fire Station #5, located at 1520 Glen Creek RD NW.  Secondary 

emergency response would be from Fire Station #1 located at 370 Trade Street SE.   

 

EOR   

 
MEMORANDUM 


